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SB 200 – Relating to retirement credit for periods of service in 
uniformed services 

 
Senate Bill 200 relates to retirement credit for periods of service in uniformed services.  
The measure is a narrowly defined revision to Public Employees Retirement System 
statute.  The measure has an emergency clause and is effective on passage.  The Senate 
Committee on Workforce held a public hearing (3/6) and a work session on the measure 
(4/5).  The measure passed from Senate Workforce to Ways and Means with a “Do pass” 
recommendation.  A preliminary staff measure summary, fiscal impact, and revenue impact 
are available on the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS).  The measure has a 
minimal expenditure impact and no revenue impact.      
 
There is no amendment to the measure.   
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 200 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
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Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 
 


